
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Class of 2018 ACCESS Centre Students Graduate 
June 26, 2018:  
 

The class of 2018 ACCESS Centre students graduated on Saturday, June 
23rd in the presence of their families and friends as well as the Northeastern 
Catholic District School Board Senior Administrators in the O’Gorman High 
School Theatre.  Ten students who returned to the Alternative & Continuing 
Catholic Education Support Services (ACCESS) program successfully met all 
requirements and attained their Ontario Secondary School Diploma. 
  
Sharon Maisonneuve, Vice-Principal in charge of the ACCESS Centre 
stated, “We wish continued success for all of our graduates as they prepare 
to take the next step in their journey.  Some will move onto college studies 
while others will enter the workforce, but all are better equipped to take this 
next step with confidence.  Congratulations to all of them from the entire 
ACCESS Centre staff.” 
 

The entire NCDSB family 
would like to congratulate 
the graduates on achieving 
their goal of the Ontario 
Secondary School Diploma.   
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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